

## Bowie Unified School District #14 Office of the Superintendent

P.O. Box 157 • 315 W. 5<sup>th</sup> Street • Bowie, Arizona 85605 Phone: 520.847.2545 • Fax: 520.847.2546 • <u>www.bowieschools.org</u> *Where responsible, inquisitive learning begins...* 

November 30, 2022

Dear Families,

I am writing to inform you that one of our high school team members has tested positive for COVID-19. All high school students and those who rode in the district vehicle with the team member are considered close contacts. However, we are keeping the school open and allowing families to decide if their child will attend or stay home for the rest of the week. If you decide to keep your child home, please contact the office.

<u>Please be advised, it is essential to everyone's health that if a student shows any symptoms, they do not come to school.</u>

If your child does test positive for COVID-19, please contact us immediately. This will help us keep the school open for your child's education. If you need a COVID-19 test, please let us know. We have some available in the health office.

If you have any questions, please contact me at <u>Dan.Erickson@bowieschools.org</u> or (520) 847-2700.

Sincerely,

Daniel R. Erickson

Davil & Entron

Superintendent

Bowie Unified School District